L2399 Bellevue Avenue
Tucson, Arizona 85712

Feb. 2, 1975

Dear Don:

Sr Manuel Robles 0., Director of the Museo Regional in
Hermosillo, would like very much to receive copies (reprints
or Xerox) of your papers on lithic techniques. He has an en-
thusiastic group of amateurs,'"Friends of the Museum'", with
which he works, and all are interested in techmmues. They
may be up this spring to watch Jane perform, and to look
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over the alpais material in our lab.

If any of this is available, and you would be willing to
send it to “anuel, I will underwrite the costs, whatever they
are. And I would be ever so much obliged to you myself, Send it

to me, and I will get it to Manuel.

Seems that Mexico is about to dedicate the Pinacate National
Park, 4000 sq.miles of it} I|ve been sitting in on meetings, etc,
and find it all most interesting - and have something to do with
the archeological exhibits, trail displavs, etc. Now, if I didn't

have a business to run ----

Mrs Hayden sends her best to you both, as do I, and we do

hope you are both in good health.
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Julian D. Hayden
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